
FURTHER NOTICE 
THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MILTON KEYNES 

(TURVEY ROAD (PART), ASTWOOD) 
(TEMPORARY CLOSURE) ORDER 2020 

FURTHER NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in relation to a temporary prohibition of vehicles 
from entering, waiting or proceeding along part of Turvey Road, Astwood whilst essential 
works are carried out to install BT poles and overhead cabling. The restrictions were 
brought into effect under the provisions of the above-named Order, which was made by the 
Council of the Borough of Milton Keynes on 23rd June 2020 under Section 14(1) of the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as first notified on 18th June 2020.  
 
TAKE NOTICE that it is necessary to close that part of Turvey Road in order to install BT 
poles and overhead cabling. 
 
The temporary closure will come into effect on 21st September 2020 and will remain in effect 
until 25th September 2020.  The closure will only be in effect during the hours of 8:00am and 
4:00pm each day. 
 
The above roads are scheduled to be closed during the periods stated above and only 
when works are to be carried out and only when indicated by the appropriate traffic signs, 
which will be erected in advance of any closure.  
 
Whilst the above closure is in effect, the alternative route will be via Newport Road (A422), 

A428, Newton Lane (to Newton Blossomville), Hardmead Lane and Turvey Road (and vice 
versa).  The alternative route will be clearly signed in accordance with Chapter 8 of the 
Signs Manual. 
 
Access will be maintained for emergency services throughout the closure.  All other 
provisions of the Order remain as previously notified on 18th June 2020.  
 
You can view the road closure and alternative route at: http://one.network/. 
  

11th September 2020 
Milton Keynes Council 
Highways Department 
Synergy Park 
Chesney Wold 
Bleak Hall 
Milton Keynes 
MK6 1LY  

Davina Millership 
Head of Highways                                                                                                                    
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